From:

To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Hills of Gold Windfarm SSD 9679
Date: Saturday, 6 July 2024 3:35:13 PM

To whom it may concern

re the following advice.

"It appears that the department has given its approval and recommended that the
company propose to buy that piece of land. The IPC is seeking more submissions on the
updated proposal and has extended the deadline to July 15."

| am a long term resident and ratepayer of Gill Street Nundle and strongly object to a large
foreign international company coming to this country and acquiring any ones land against

their wishes.

And | certainly do NOT agree with the above proposal or the reinstatement of these
turbines, or the poor site selection of the project as awhole.

I wish to remain anonymous please delete my email address and name prior to publishing.

Yours sincerely





